
For more information visit  
ptv.vic.gov.au or call 1800 800 007.

Authorised by Transport for Victoria, 1 Spring Street, Melbourne.

Dear resident/business owner,

As per our recent notification, Yarra Trams are undertaking tram stop upgrade works on  
Route 96 Nicholson Street.

This will involve the construction of new accessible platform tram stops from Saturday 11 May 
to Friday 17 May 2019.

Access to your property will be limited to pedestrians only for a stage of this upcoming work.

Please contact Yarra Trams on 0466 102 273 or email projects-comm@yarratrams.com.au  
to arrange a time to discuss these changes. 

In collaboration with Moreland City Council, we will provide parking permits for unlimited side 
street parking for the time required.

Yarra Trams and contractor staff will be in your neighbourhood next week specifically to meet 
with you and other impacted residents.

Preliminary works prior to the installation of the new trams stops will be occurring from 
Monday 8 April 2019.

We appreciate your patience while these works are undertaken.

Sincerely, 
Yarra Trams Communications and Engagement Team
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